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On behalf of the entire administration, I want to commend the students of the Academic 
Top Ten. Your hard work, dedication, diligence and sacrifice pays off, when being 
recognized for an honor such as this. You represent all that can be accomplished as a 
high school student in the Garfield Heights City Schools. Your focus is to be 
commended. You are true Bulldogs. I want to also congratulate the parents and families 
of these students. In providing an ever-present support system, you have allowed your 
sons and daughters to blossom into successful students. Your partnership to create a 
stable and nurturing home environment and to reinforce the values that were being 
taught all along in the classroom is very much appreciated and is a clear contributing 
factor to the achievement of your children. Thank you to the parents. Finally, I 
congratulate the teachers who are being awarded roses tonight. Apart from supportive 
parents and families, your mentorship has facilitated the growth of these students and 
enabled them to accomplish all that we will hear tonight.  

When such a powerful combination of student hard work, a supportive home 
environment and dedicated teachers come together… you have a finished final product 
like tonight’s Academic Top Ten. You have made the Garfield Heights City Schools very 
proud. Thank you to everyone, for your Bulldog Pride, and congratulations to all that 
you have accomplished.   

   

Terry Olszewski  

Superintendent  

GO BULLDOGS! 

 


